Christopher J. Yuen

Harry Kim
Mayor Director
Roy R. Takemoto
Deputy Director
Tty of Hafuaii
PLANNING DEPARTMENT
101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3 = Hilo, Hawaii 96720-3043
May 12, 2005 (808) 961-8288 « Fax (808) 961-8742

Mr. Sidney Fuke

Planning Consuitant

100 Pauahi Street, Suite 212
Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Mr. Fuke:
Use Permit Application (USE 04-006)

Parker School Trust Corporation
TMK.: 6-4-4: portion of 25

As requested in your letter of April 27, 2005, we are informing the Planning Commission
and the parties that Parker School Trust Corporation has withdrawn its request for a Use
Permit to allow the establishment of an Educational Center, including a pre-school on the

above-mentioned property.

Should you need any assistance in the future, please feel free to contact us again.

Sincerely,

Ntras
CHRISTOPHER J. YUEN

Planning Director

cc:  Planning Commission
Ivan Torigoe, Esq., Deputy Corporation Counsel
Sherry Broder, Esq., Hearing Officer
Bobby Jean Leithead-Todd, Esq., Deputy Corporation Counsel
Parker School Trust Corporation
Ms. Linda Copman
Mark and Diana Mahaney
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SHANEYFUKS, Planning Consulacg
100 Paual Straet, Suite 212 « Hilo, Hawail 96720 » Planning « Variance + Zoning

Telophona: (808) 969-1522 « Fax: (808) 969-7996 * Subdivision * Land Use Pemmits

+ Environmental Reports
April 27,2005 . .
&ala APR 28 AM 10 39

Mr. Christopher Yuen, Director 2 ql LT EEAETMEN
Planning Department )
COUNTY OF HAWATI']

101 Pauahi Street

Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Mr. Yuen:

Subject: Use Permit Request (USE 04-006) — Parker School Trust
Corporation; Waimea, South Kohala, HI, TMK: 6-4-4: por 25

One of the goals of the Trust is to provide support of the educational programs
and objectives of Parker School. In that light, the Trust felt that continuing with its
application for an adult education center would only complicate matters and possibly
compromise the ouicome of the School’s request. And the Trust certainly does not want
{0 see that happen.

Accordingly, after due consideration of this matter, the Trust has instructed me to
have its application withdrawn from further consideration at this time. The Trust will
continue with the warehouse use of the structure. However, please note that the Trust has
noi abandoned its mission of having a facility for adult education. As such, it may revisit
the subject site again in the future or seek an alternative site.

On behalf of the Trust, we thank you and your staff for the support and guidance

afforded us on this matter.
Sq'ii:rely,
X

SiDNEY M, FUKE
Pianning Consultant

Copy ~ Parker School Trust Corporation
Paiker School
Ms, Linda Copman
Mr. Mark Maheny
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